Templeton Middle School Daily Announcement

Monday, November 23, 2020



All interested current 7th grade students and parents:

The annual extended field trip to Washington, D. C./Gettysburg will be April 30-May 3, 2022. This trip will take place toward the end of the students' 8th grade year. Some of the sites on the itinerary include the U.S. Capitol, Smithsonian museums, Arlington National Cemetery, Mount Vernon and several presidential and war memorials, and a day in Gettysburg.

Only CURRENT 7th grade TMS students are eligible to apply. To apply, you will need to do TWO things: Click for more info

Forensics

Forensics is a go for the 2021 season! If your learner is interested in participating in competing on this year's all-virtual TMS Forensics team, please contact Coach Zorn at tms4n6@gmail.com if you have any questions.

<u>Sign up here!</u> You must complete all forms and online payment* to participate. (When you have completed all online forms, the Forensic fee of \$60* will be added to Infinite Campus for online payment.)

Virtual learning Nov. 9, returning on Monday, Nov. 30 If students are having ANY technical issues:

In preparation for students being virtual on Monday, I'd like to provide a couple resources to assist with any technical issues you or your students may encounter.

Students reporting issues with their school-issued device should

email: campushelp@hamilton.k12.wi.us OR submit a Chromebook repair request located under the Online learning section of the COVID response page on the website.

Link to page - https://www.hamilton.k12.wi.us/district/coronavirus-covid19/ Link to the form - https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAlpQLSeoZhwrrf5xEwONzbVNkC-sd6b0iWP70IVCgmEMyZJsmf4uWQ/viewform

Yearbook Club - only 13 spots left! Stop in and pick up a permission form today!

Do you like taking pictures and working on digital projects? Are you creative and have an eye for design? Are you a dependable team player that will stick with a project until it is completed? If you said yes to any or all of these questions and have a couple Tuesdays a month (from Dec-March) available to dedicate to creating an awesome TMS yearbook, please consider joining the yearbook club. Forms will be available for pick up during the virtual learning in the front office or front lobby. Forms will need to be filled out completely, along with payment and the online Code of Conduct completed before we will accept any paperwork. We are ONLY accepting twenty (20) students and forms will NOT be accepted after November 24.

IF WE HAVE NOT MET THE MAX OF 20 STUDENTS, WE WILL TAKE MORE PERMISSION FORMS ON MONDAY, NOV. 30, WHEN STUDENTS RETURN BACK TO SCHOOL.

Our first meeting will be held on Tuesday, December 1. Any questions, please email Mrs. Amy Wilde.

TMS Hat Drive

Hi TMS, we are having a winter hat donation until the end of November, so please donate! This donation is for citizens who need winter hats, because in Wisconsin it can get really cold. You can drop them off in the box in the front office (even during virtual learning) from 8-3. Thanks!!



N59W22490 Silver Spring Dr Sussex WI 53089

1 262-246-6477

(11) Click here

Order your 2020-21 Yearbook today!

You may not have. The fees for the 20-21 yearbook were not automatically included in the registration fees. You will need to add those manually.

Please check your fees or call the school, we will be happy to see if you added it. The deadline is a few months away. Cost for the yearbook is \$25. You may either pay online or send a check or cash with your child to the front office. Don't miss out!

Entrepreneurs Club

Do you like to think out of the box? Are you wishing to start your own business? Do you have creative ideas? Well, we have the club for you! Entrepreneurs Club! Meeting on Wednesdays from 2:45-3:45, the Entrepreneurial Club will collaborate on business ideas and investing with the intent to donate profits back to the Sussex community. If this sounds like something you want to be a part of, then sign up! Sign-ups start now and are limited to the first 30 students to sign up. You will find the sign-up sheet in the front office or school front lobby or Click here to sign up online.

Wanted

We are looking for boys' basketball coaches--one for 7th grade and one for 8th grade. The season begins after Thanksgiving break and ends in January. You can contact either <u>Cody Leland</u> or <u>Rhonda Watton</u> about the position.

Press "1" to report an absence (in-person and virtual), early pickup, or dr appt

To report an absence, pick up your child for an appointment or early pickup... Dial 262-246-6477 and press "1" IMMEDIATELY to be transferred directly to attendance. (262-246-6477 x4150) Please leave a message regarding the absence, or if you are picking up your child for an appointment or early pickup, we will get them a pass to meet you in the front office. OR You may also send an email directly to attendance:

templetonattendance@hamilton.k12.wi.us

Vacation Request Forms

A <u>Family Vacation Request form</u> must still be completed at least 1-2 weeks BEFORE the planned trip if students will be absent for a family vacation (3 or more days), and state law requires that written notices must be provided to the school office for absences for religious reasons. Students will also need to have ALL their teachers sign off before turning in the form to the front office.

School webpage has FAQs, course catalog, forms, and more.

If you have any questions, please check out the <u>Templeton webpage</u> or call the school office at (262) 246-6477. If you have forgotten your username or password, please send a message to our IT Department at <u>campushelp@hamilton.k12.wi.us</u>.